
	
 DATE: September 7, 2017 

 TO: Historic Preservation Advisory Board 

 FROM: Barbara Lai, Senior Management Analyst 

 RE: Ancestral Pueblo Stabilization Project 

 
The Community Services Department, Parks Division was responsible for the rehabilitation work 
on the Ancestral Pueblo. The Parks staff completed the project and this report provides the Board 
with an overview of the work completed.     
 
Sod was removed around the Pueblo, Pump House and Romero Cabin.  A 2% slope was 
added and crusher fine was added to help drain water away from the walls.  Also, a 2% slope 
was added into the interior rooms (to prevent wicking) and a water catchment was dug, 
crusher fine was placed inside the water catchments.  Metal edging was installed around 
where the sod was removed to prevent encroachment of grass.  Chinking and repointing of 
loose stones conducted on the Pueblo site with a native mortar mixture.  The original, loose 
stones were motored and additional original stones from storage from the Pump House were 
used to fill in spots.   
 
Staff is dealing with weeds growing in the site, hand pulling and spot spraying when possible.  
 

Before: 

 



After: 

 

 

 


